
 

Sebring 
May 3-5, 2024 

Stewards Decision  
 

 

 
 

 
From: The Stewards      Bulletin No:   GT4-06 
To: All GT4 Competitors      Date:  4 May 2024 
Re: SR 26.5        Time:  13:15 
 
  

The Stewards received a report from the Technical Manager stating that BimmerWorld Car #36, did not pass post 
Qualifying Inspection (ride height).  
 
The Stewards summoned the team and hereby move Car #36 to the last Qualifying position for Race 1 and Race 2. 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


